
Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

Bayside Baptist  
PT Music Director/ 
Song Leader 
Send resume to: 
Bayside Baptist Church 
Attn:  Music Committee 
P. O. Box 533 
Lillian, AL  36549 
 
Bayside Baptist 
Pianist 
Send resume to: 
Bayside Baptist Church 
Attn:  Music Committee 
P. O. Box 533 
Lillian, AL  36549  

 

Eastwood Baptist 
Part-Time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
ronniecriswell@gmail.com 
Or call 251-234-0301 
 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Organist 
Email resume to:  
Fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
 
First Baptist Church of Loxley 
Part-Time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 

Oyster Bay Baptist 
PT Music Minister/ 
Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@oysterbay.church 
Or call (251)968-7805 
for more info. 
 
Silverhill FBC 
Lead Pastor 
Please send resume to: 
silverhillfirstbaptistchurch 
@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Silverhill FBC 
Part-Time Music Minister 
Please send resume to: 
Fbc36576@gmail.com 
 
Silverhill FBC 
Part-Time Youth Pastor 
Please send resume to: 
silverhillfbc2023@gmail.com 
 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

February 22, 2024 

 
 

Youth Pastors  
 
 

meet the last Tuesday of  every 
month to plan for upcoming events. 

If  you would like to be added to 
this email list please email us at 

office@baldwinbaptist.com 
 
 

The next meeting is 
Tuesday,  

February 27th 

 

 

VISIT  
MAJIHOPE.ORG  
FOR TICKETS & 

INFO 
 

SPONSORED IN 
PART BY 

FAIRHOPE FBC 

Racial Reconciliation 
Sunday 
February 25, 2024 

 
“For he is our peace, who made both 
groups one and tore down the  
dividing wall of hostility.  In his  
flesh, he made of no effect the law 
consisting of  commands and  
expressed in regulations, so that he 
might create in himself one new man 
from the two, resulting in peace.  He 
did this so that he might reconcile both 
to God in one body through the cross 
by which he put the hostility to death.” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To register individuals and groups or 
for more information, contact Frank 
Jones at 205-393-7020 or email at 

fjm1117@gmail.com 

 

The singin is a FREE event. 

 

     Our North American Mission Board has been focusing for some 
time on starting new churches in major population areas. These are 

called SEND CITIES. Many people who are accepting Christ as Lord 
and Savior and being baptized are in these new church plants. One of 
the Send Cities is Las Vegas, Nevada. It is one of the fastest growing 
cities in the United States and I have been told that it is estimated that 

97% of the population is unchurched. 
 

     Jack and Kayla Diven have gone from Baldwin County to start 
YOUR Church in Las Vegas. Jack is a graduate of the University  
of Mobile and a strong Southern Baptist. The Diven’s were very  

involved at 3 Circle Church in Fairhope. We will be looking at ways  
to partner with them as this new church is developed. We hope to  

send mission teams to serve the community where they are seeking to 
reach people. For now, please pray for this missionary couple as they 

are faithful in serving the Lord there. We look forward to sharing  
more information later. 

 
Rick Ellison 

 

NEVADA MISSIONS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

3Circle Church has 57 each of the 
40 hole communion trays and 16 

lids for sale.  
  

Contact Addie Galbraith at 
251-990-3112 ext. 641 or email 
her at addie@3circlechurch.com 


